Tuesday Newsletter

May 8, 2019

PARENT INFORMATION

- May 10: 2:00-3:00 School assembly with Olympic Gold Medalist Picabo Street.
- May 13-17: Missoula Children's Theatre week.
- May 17: MCT Performance. Students need to be at the school at 5:30. Performance starts at 7PM.
- May 20: 8th grade trip to Ririe for registration. Students will leave at 1:00 and will be brought back with High School Students.
- May 28: 5th 8th Grade Hike.
- May 29: 8th Grade Lagoon Trip. School Wide field trip.
- May 30: Field Day. Early release at 1:30. Last Day of School.
- May 30: 8th Grade Graduation @ 7PM.
- Mrs. Vordermann is asking families to save soda bottles or coffee cans from now until the end of the school year for summer activities here at the school. Please send with your students and turn them in to Mrs. Vordermann.

PTO NEWS

- PTO is currently looking to fill the secretary position; position starts in late May. If you are interested in the secretary position please stop by the office at the school, during normal hours, and put your name in the drop box.
- May 11: 5K Square Scoot Fun Run. Last week to get registered! 10:30 Start time!
- August 4: Barn Party. The Barn Party is family fun event with dinner, silent auctions
 and a live auction. Every year the proceeds go to help a local organization and this
 year the Fleming Barn Party will go to benefit the PTO. PTO will need your help in
 making this event successful. PTO has several areas that they will need help with and
 will be asking the parents to help them in some way. A signup sheet will be created to
 help fill all of the gaps to make sure that the Barn Party has the support from all the
 families and to make sure that it is a success. Please see the parent letter attached in
 the Tuesday Newsletter Email.

COMMUNITY NEWS

- All kids and adults are invited to come play soccer at the school on Thursday evenings. Preschool aged kids will play from 5:00 5:30; K-4th grade kids play 5:30-6:30; 5th grade + kids and adults play from 6:30-7:30. Adults are welcome to join in and play with the older kids. All kids must wear shin guards to play. We have a couple extra pairs of shin guards to loan out if you don't have any. Please contact Chenoa Allen with any questions: (208) 569-8101.
- May 20: Board meeting at 7:00PM. During this board meeting the board will be answering questions that were asked at the Town Hall meeting.

Sign up for important school text alerts! Text 'SWAN' to 91011